
Southgate Board of Education Meeting 

Preschool Director & DoSE’s Report 

August 2023 

 

1.  The last day for the summer preschool program will be on 8/10 with a field trip to the water 

park.  7 preschool students participated in this year’s summer program. 

 

2.  Preschool screenings for incoming 3-year-olds will be held on August 10.  There are currently 5 

students scheduled for the screening. 

 

 

3.  We have hired the following special education staff: 

Maura Buse – MSD teacher 

TR Smith – Elementary LBD teacher 

Dena Gosney – Middle School LBD teacher 

Tammy Vance – Para 

 

4. New furniture/dividers for the LBD classroom will be installed on August 9th. 

 

5.  Request Southgate submit the Application for Medicaid Certification for the 2023-2024 school 

year.  This will allow related service providers to bill for reimbursement, which goes back into the 

general fund.  KSBA will be our third-party billing agent. 

 

 

 


